
  
 

 

 

 

 

                   



 
 

Team Pensans is all about allowing every member to personally develop in as many ways as possible-adults and 

children alike. One of the best ways for us all to develop is to have great attendance. I would like to celebrate our 

attendance this week and remind people why it makes such a difference to the children’s lives and learning. 
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Gwenver Class Mollie, for being polite and always showing good 
manners. 

Godrevy Class Emily, for caring for everyone and everything. 

Gwithian Class Phoebe, for caring for everyone and everything. 

Porthcurno Class Ellie, for caring for everyone and everything. 

Sennen Class Artan, for being polite and always showing good 
manners. 

 

 

 

 

Cape Ocean for settling back into pre-school well 

Gwenver Cyrus for always being kind at school 

Godrevy Ella, for following instructions in Art and creating a beautiful piece of work 

Gwithian Lily-L, for her amazing calculations and presentation in Maths 

Porthcurno Vinnie, being a great role model and for his great descriptive writing. 

Sennen Dom, for working hard and his kindness to everyone around him. 

 

 

Our school target for 

attendance is 97% 

Monday 8th January 2024 – 

Friday 12th January 2024 

1st Place Sennen  99.12% 

2nd  Place  Gwenver 96.5% 

3rd Place Porthcurno 95.36% 

 

 

Class Stars of the Week 

Stars of the Week 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Friday 19th January: 

Porthcurno Class Trip to the Royal Cornwall Museum in Truro. Children to be taken to Penzance Train 

Station NOT school in the morning. 

 

Monday May 13th to Thursday 16th May 2024: 

YEAR SIX SATS 
 

If your child would like breakfast in school, they can 

arrive at the office at 8.15am where breakfast will be 

served in the hall. Breakfast will only be served until 

8.30am as we need to pack away and get ready for 

learning to begin. 

 
For working parents, Breakfast Club will run as normal 
from 8am. This time is only for children who normally 
come. All others need to arrive at 8.15am. For all other 
children the classroom doors will open as usual at 8:40am 

You can arrange a visit to our school by 

contacting us on 01736 363627 or via 

email:pensans@tpacademytrust.org 

We look forward to giving you a guided 

tour! ☺ 

 


